
Ms Sheelagh Flanagan 
Irish Water 
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8 October 2018 Reg No D0058-01 
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Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
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Y35 W821 

Ceanncheathrl, Bosca Poist 3000 
East& Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, h e  
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T: +353 53 9160600 
F: 4 5 3  53 9160699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Dear Ms Flanagan 

1 refer toyour technical amendment request dated 10 November 2018 in respect of your 
existing licence. 

The EPA has considered your request for an amendment t o  your existing Licence 
Register No D0058-01. 

I am to advise that the EPA has decided not to amend your existing Licence, Reg No 
D0058-01. Should you wish to  proceed with the proposed changes, please apply for a 
review of your licence by completing the appropriate application form on the Agency’s 
we bsite www.epa .ie. 

If you have any further queries please contact the undersigned at  Telephone No 053 
9 160600. 

Yours sincerely 

Eve O’Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

End 


